
NICER - Our theme is ‘A Day At The 

Museum’ where will be continuing to 

learn about ancient civilisations and the 

use of artefacts to learn about the 

past. In science, we shall be learning all 

about plants 

English -  Most of our English work will 

be based around information texts 

linked to displays for the museum. 

While doing this, we will be improving 

our spelling strategies, sentence 

writing and handwriting. 

Maths - This half term we will be 

learning about statistics, length and 

perimeter and starting to look at 

fractions. Any support with your child 

learning their 2, 5, 10, 3 and 4 times 

tables (and beyond!) would be much 

appreciated. 

P.E.—We will continue with swimming 

this half term and Forest Schools will 

form the remainder of our P.E 

coverage. 

Spring 2 
Welcome back to the (decidedly wintry) Spring term in Year 3. 

Above, you can see the logo (designed by Sukhraj) for our Pop-up 

museum which we have named Moliy34 - which stands for ’Museum of 

Learning in Year 3 and 4 

We are working very hard along with Year 4 to make sure we host an 

event that does justice to the enjoyment , enthusiasm and effort the 

children have brought to the project. Hopefully, you will be able to 

join us for this on the 22nd March at 2pm (TBC) 

 

Key Info 

The class will be given weekly 

spellings to learn. They will be 

tested on these every Friday. Please 

spend time practising these with 

your child. 

Your child will also be given a 

reading book and homework diary to 

bring home. Please listen to your 

child read regularly and make a note 

of it in the diary. You can add other 

information here as well if needed. 

Snappy maths activities will also be 

given to the whole class to practise 

at home. Memorising the times 

tables is so important. Please 

practise them regularly with your 

child.  

This term’s homework challenges 

are due in  soon and I look forward 

to the children sharing their work in 

class. 

Our Learning 

P.E. & Swimming 

Swimming will take place every 

Tuesday afternoon. This is a com-

pulsory part of education and all 

children must attend. 

You must ensure your child has the 

correct equipment on this day - 

trunks (not long shorts) /costume, 

swimming hat and towel. No goggles. 

As with all P.E. earrings are not 

to be worn or must be taken out 

on this day. 

Forest School will normally take 

place on Tuesday mornings. Please 

ensure your child has the correct 

kit (Very warm clothing, wellies or 

boots, extra / thick socks and a 

hat)  

Thanks in advance. 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 7th March - Parents Evening 

Monday 12th March - Mothers' Day afternoon 

tea  

Thursday 22nd March— Year 3/4 Pop up  

Museum—2.00pm (TBC) 

Friday 23rd March - Homework due date 

Friday 23rd March - Zone Assembly 

Tuesday 27th March - EYFS/KS 1 - Easter 

Bonnet Parade 

Diary Dates 

Please follow our class 

on Twitter to find out 

more about our learning! 

@catkinsclass000 & 

@RowParkAcademy  


